
 

 
UPDATE: THE ACCIDENT ON PRESIDENT STREET HAS BEEN CLEARED 
AND THE ROAD HAS RE-OPENED. 
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Portion of President Street Eastbound Closed After Accident 

  

Chatham County, GA (September 23, 2021)— A portion of President Street is closed after an 

accident this morning. 

 

President Street eastbound is closed at Pennsylvania Avenue as crews clean up an accident site 

where a dump truck spilled fill dirt. Currently, traffic is being re-routed onto Pennsylvania 

Avenue from President Street. Officers on the scene expect the road to be re-opened within the 

hour. 

 

The accident occurred between a passenger vehicle and dump truck. No serious injuries were 

reported. 
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